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OFFICERS 

President 

Brooke Davis 

todavis@vla.com 

 

Vice President(s) 

1

st 

- Laura Erickson (661-6855) 

rmllerickson@msn.com 

2

nd

 - Jo Ann Painter  

jivejo@hubwest.com 

 

Secretary 

Linda Goforth  

rimrhymes@hotmail.com 

 

Treasurer  

Nancy Lemon 

rossandnancy@worldnet.att.net 

 

CHAIRS 

 

Historian 

Brenda Edeskuty 

 

Librarian  

Jackie Young  

jnjyoung@msn.com 

 

Community Service 

Debbie Claytor  

coolclaytors@worldnet.att.net 

 

Publicity 

Claire Swinhoe  

 

Donation Quilt  - 2007 

Myrna Landt  & Heidi Payne– Quilt 

Dee Martinez (662-9685)–Ticket 

Sales 

 

Quilt Market  - 2007 

Sue Friar & Kay Ecc elston 

 

Membership  -  118 members 

Myrna Landt  & Dee Martinez  

alpine.sfnm@att.net 

 

Block of the Month 

Myrna Landt  (989-8218) 

 & Heidi Payne 

 

County Fair 

Claire Swinhoe  (661-8504) 

 

Webmaster 

Shirley Klosterbuer  

sklostb@earthlink.net  

 

Cluster Chair 

Evonne Holder  

 

 

October Guild Meeting – Oct. 23rd, White Rock Baptist 

 

This meeting will be the first part of the sew -a-thon.  We will be 

cutting the strips and squares for th e “Marian’s Mystery” sew -a-

thon quilts in November.  We will be using fabrics from the 

guild storage stash.  So, bring your cutting tools or if you’d 

rather use your creative talents to choose colors come and see 

how much fabric has been hiding in the stor age unit.  

This is also your opportunity for community service time while 

still having a lot of fun quilting with friends and learning new 

techniques.    

~~**~~**~~ 

ALSO at the meeting---fabric from the storage unit will be 

available for purchase at $1 per yard.  Come build your stash!!  It 

can never be too big.   

 

UPCOMING… 

 

 

February 2008:   

Katie Pasquini Masopust will be here.  She will give a l ecture 

on “The Art Quilt” at our regular Tuesday meeting, February 26

th

.  

There will be a two -day workshop on Friday, February 29

th

 and 

Saturday, March 1

st

.  Her website is:  http://www.katiepm.com/  

 

??? 

 

Do you have ideas/suggestions for future meeting programs 

or speakers?  Your Vice Presidents would love to hear from 

you! 

 

??? 

 

\ 

 

Newsletter -- Joan Williams 

If you signed up to get your newsletter via e -mail and did not receive it, please let me know at 

williamstj@earthlink.net or call 672-1639 Newsletter deadline is 10 days before the monthly 

meeting date.  October’s deadline will be 10/13/2007.  E-mail information to the address above . 

 

 

2007 Quilt Market October 20th 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Cluster news: 

 

    At this time we are not starting any new 

clusters.  There have been requests for White 

Rock day time and evening clusters, but there 

are not enough members interested to get a 

group started.   

    If you would like to be in a cluster, please 

email me with your preferences, or fill out a 

cluster form at the next meeting.  

    If you are a member of  a cluster but not 

attending, please reconsider your commitment 

to your smaller quilting support group.  

 

~Evonne 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Block of the Month:  October 

 

The block of the month for October is the Jar Block.  

October starts a new year for block of the month.  

This year we will be using one common fabric in 

each block of the month.  This fabric can be 

purchased for $1 each month  at the monthly guild 

meeting or at Pandy’s store.   

   The block of the month pattern will be included at 

the end of each newsletter for anyone who just 

wants to practice making blocks.  Remember that if 

you want to submit your block at the guild meeting 

for a chance to win all of the blocks you wi ll need to 

use the one prescribed fabric.   

 

*-*-*-*-*-*-*-*-*-*-*-*-*-*-* 

2007 Donation Quilt 

 

 

Bring your tickets to Quilt Market or get them to 

Dee Martinez prior to Oct. 20

th

.   

~~**~~**~~ 

 

A message from Lynn Pruvost who has moved to 

Rio Rancho after being diagnosed with ALS, Lou 

Gehrig’s Disease: 

 

Dear Piecemakers,  

  I want to thank you all for 22 wonderful years of 

quilting classes, friends, ideas and inspiration.  I will 

miss being at the meetings, staffing the shows, and 

all the marvelous activities that the Piecemakers 

have.  Please keep me in your prayers.   

 

Love, Lynn Pruvost  

Quilt Membership dues must be paid for 

2008 before the Quilt Market if you are 

selling at market. 

 



  

 

QUILT MARKET—OCTOBER 20, 2007, 10:00 a.m. ‘til 3:00 p.m. 

 

Quilt Market is going to be spectacular this year based on our challenge entries. We had 18 Oriental -

themed entries that were all winners. The members at the September meeting voted on the three they 

liked best and the winners were First Place, Sue Friar, $30 gift certificate to Pandy's, Second Place, 

Judy Verzino, $25 gift certificate to Dunn Quilting, Third Place, Shirley Klosterbuer, $20 gift 

certificate to Brownell's Hallmark. About 40 of the Chinese Boxes were handed out so if any of you 

have finished your challenge, please bring it to sell at Market. All proceeds from the challenge will go 

directly to LAP as a money -raiser. 

 

If you signed up to work at market, please honor your committment. We depend on volunteers. Turn 

in your items to sell from 3:00-5:30 at the United Church on Friday, Oct. 19. The market opens at 

10:00 A.M. on Saturday, Oct. 20 and ends at 3:00 P.M. Please have everything tagged properly. 

Your inventory sheet should already be turned in to the Market chairs .  

  

Please feel free to call the co -chairs with any questions.  

 

Co-Chairs are:   Sue Friar, 672-1641, Debbie Ussery, 663-0071, Kay Eccleston, 424-3710 

 

Community Service 

We received an article that was in the Haysville Sun-Times about quilts (including ours) that were 

donated to the tornado victims in Greensburg, Kansas. (see article attached) 

 

We also had several members give us quilts for donations. Judy Verzino gave us three quilts. Two of 

which I added to other baby quilts and gave to Hope Pregnancy Center (six quilts in all). The Queen 

Bee Cluster gave us a beautiful, colorful youth quilt. Evonne Holder and Joan Williams made three 

quilts and donated them to  the injured soldiers through the IHM church and Cherie Trottier, 

Coordinator.   Diane Johnson gave us two adult size quilts and one baby quilt that found its way to 

Hope Pregnancy Center.  

Thanks to all of you for your generosity! ! 

 

LOS ALAMOS PIECEMAKERS MEMBERSHIP  

October 2007 – September 2008 

Please print all inf ormation clearly  

 

Name ___________________________________________________________________________ 

Mailing Address ___________________________________________________________________ 

City, State, Zip Code ________________________________________________________________ 

Telephone ________________________________________________________________________ 

E-mail _______________________________________Newsletter via e-mail? Yes or No (circle one) 

Please volunteer for on or more of the following by placing a check  mark nest to item(s): 

_____County Fair    _____Donation Quilt Ticket Sales 

_____Meeting refreshments   _____Quilt Show 

_____Valentine Day Luncheon 

Make check for $25 payable to:  Los Alamos Piecemakers or LAP  

Mail to:  LAP, Attn: Membership, P.O. Box 261,  Los Alamos, NM 87544 

________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________ _______________ 

LAP USE:  Payment___    Entered Database___   Name Tag___  Packet___    Membership Card___ 



  

 

 

Los Alamos Piecemakers Quilt Guild 

Post Office Box 261 

Los Alamos, New Mexico 87544 

 

 

 

 

 

 


